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From the Chairman’s Desk

Dear Colleague,

Today on 1% of July, sixty years back, the TNEB came into
existence. It was then called as the Madras State Electricity Board
and Was subsequently renamed as Tamil Nadu Electricity Board
(TNEB). It has been a long and arduous journey of sixty years,
with significant milestones being achieved and stalwarts striding
like colossus working to improve the infrastructure in the state.

On this occasion of the sixtieth anniversary of the board, I'
congratulate each and every employee of the board, both past
and present, for their commitment, sincerity and hard work.

We have come a long way and you would have seen from
the media reports tr:at after along gap of fifteen years, the board
is * breaking-even’ after cutting down the losses.

In my view, this is just the beginning of the journey and we

should make all efforts to continue this without any hiccups.
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As you would have noticed, a slew of new generation
projects both in conventional and renewable energy are being
taken up for capacity enhancement in addition to huge
transmission and distribution improvements. I am confident that
this will result in providing the much needed Energy Security to
the people of Tamil Nadu in future also.

The onerous responsibility of taking forward the legacy of
these sixty years into the future is on each and every one of us
and I hope and pray that all of us will prove worthy of that task.

I wish you all the very best in your official and personal life.

With best wishes.

CMD/TANGEDCO & TNEB Ltd.,
and Chairman/TANTRANSCO
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